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Kenyon Woods Middle School
PTO NOTES

“We dream big! ”

March 2020

PUTTING THE “T” IN PTO
Did you know that when you support the Kenyon Woods PTO, you’re 
also helping support teachers and instruction through our Mini Grants 
Program? Our successful concession stand sales and No Cook Nights 
this school year have allowed us to award nearly $3,300 in instructional 
mini grants to teachers for supplies and activities like PE cardio 
equipment, summer reading programs, book orders, field trips, special 
presentations, and more. Thanks for your support!

8TH GRADE PARENTS: WE NEED 
YOUR HELP!
Planning the 8th Grade Dance is one of the biggest 
activities the KWMS PTO does each year. We have 
already established a working committee for the 
dance, but we will need all hands on deck to make it 
a success. We are looking for volunteers to serve on 
the committee, to help with day-of decorations, and to 
make food donations for the dance. Look for a Signup 
Genius link in March issues of Panther Paws e-mails, 
and please sign up to help. Email  KenyonWoodsPTO@
gmail.com for more information.

8TH GRADE DANCE MAY 8

The “Night Out in New York, New York” themed 8th 
Grade Dance will be held in the Commons at Kenyon 
Woods Middle School on Friday, May 8, from 6:30 to 
8:30 p.m. Students are encouraged to dress their best 
for this special night, which includes a DJ, photo booth, 
snacks, and New York themed decor and keepsakes. 
Watch for information about ticket sales for the dance 
in an upcoming Panther Paws e-mail.

UPCOMING NO COOK NIGHTS
Leave the cooking to Portillo’s 
(1020 S. Randall Road, Elgin) 
on Wednesday, March 18 from 
11:00 a.m. to 8:00 p.m. and to 
Chipotle (348 Randall Road, 
South Elgin) on Tuesday, April 28 
(yes, that’s a TACO TUESDAY!) 
from 5:00 to 9:00 p.m. to help 
support the KWMS PTO. Portillo’s 
and Chipotle have pledged 
donate a percentage of proceeds 
from sales on these days back to 
the Kenyon Woods Middle School 
PTO. Look for the No Cook Night flyers in the weekly 
Panther Paws e-mails for these events!

KWMS APPRECIATION EVENTS
The KWMS PTO has several upcoming opportunities 
this spring to show our appreciation to the staff and 
faculty at Kenyon Woods. Want to help us honor them? 
Email KenyonWoodsPTO@gmail.com.


